
Hello again Supervisors,  

 

Please do not spend $4 million of the PGE settlement funds to truck water to the village of 

Mendocino. That makes no sense. It is my understanding that the money was intended as 

reparations for the horrific fire in 2017 and for those communities that suffered directly from that 

disaster. Solutions to water shortage issues on the coast MUST come from a different source.  

 

Please consult the RVMAC for advice on how to spend the $10 million. They are the 

representatives for our community. And they listen to the community. Please open it up to public 

comment and don't make any decisions until you have talked to the people who lost their homes 

and loved ones and had to run for their lives and ask them what they would like to do with the 

money. 

 

It seems like this current Board wants to do what they want and think they know better than their 

constituents. I have been lucky in my 10 years in Mendocino County to feel our local 

government really listened to the people and worked together with the people to make decisions 

and laws. Unfortunately, I am starting to lose hope in our local government.  

 

Sincerely,  

Sandra Berman 

 


